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School grounds patrolled from 8:30am every morning   
Due to traffic safety concerns, students are required to enter the school grounds when they 
arrive, and not wait in Falconer Street. 

school council 
Parents 
Virginia Swanton 
(President)  
(mob) 0408 031 531 
virginia.swanton 
@transport.vic.gov.au 
 
Jacqui Van Vugt 
(Vice President)                        
Communications Convenor 
jvanvugt@iprimus.com.au 
 
John Melia 
(Treasurer) 
Finance Convenor 
 
Robert McWaters 
Canteen Convenor  
                                           
Louise Dorrat  
Education Convenor 
 
Tim Dolan  
Built and Natural Environment 
Convenor 
 
Cyndi Dawes 
 
 
 
Staff 
Bronwyn Lewis 9488 1900 
Linda Mitchell 9488 1900 
Erin Schroeder 9488 1900 
 
Community Representative 
Roger Smith 
 
Executive Officer 
Pauline Rice 
 

“Return of the School - this 
could be a musical” 
Last night was opening night and the school 
production was a massive hit. Don’t miss out, 
tonight is the last show. Here are a few photos 
from rehearsals. You can still get tickets at the 
box office tonight. 
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Real Industry Job Interviews 
On Wednesday this week the year 9’s 
participated in the ‘Real Industry Job Interviews’ 
at the Metropole Hotel in Brunswick St. Before 
we went we wrote resumes and cover letters to 
apply for a specific position advertised on Seek. 
We were also given the most commonly asked 
questions in interviews, which we used to 
prepare ourselves beforehand. Yvette from the 
City of Yarra came to talk to us during the week 
to give us some tips about what to say and wear 
during an interview and what employers look for 

in an employee.  

On the day, we were assigned an interviewer 
who works within the City of Yarra – mine was 
the director of Oxford Education - and we were 
assessed on things like our handshake, our 
posture and appearance, and our ability to 
respond to questions. Our interviewer also gave 
us some feedback about how to present our 
strengths in a concise way. I thought it was a 
really good experience because it gave us an 
idea of what it will be like during an actual job 
interview; I plan on applying for a job soon, and 
this has made me feel less nervous and more 
prepared for a real interview. 

Zoe K 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council Meeting 

when 24 October 
6.30pm 

where FHS 

who Pauline Rice 

mark your calendar   

Yr 12 Valedictory 
Dinner 

when Wednesday 23 
October 7.00pm 

where The Sovereign  

who Doris Pearse 

Finance Committee 
Meeting 

when 22 October 
8.00am 

where FHS 

who Pauline Rice 

Garage Sale 

when Sunday 27 
October  9am - 3 
pm 

where FHS 

who Doris Pearse 
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